
Welcome all visiting with us for the first time and invite you all to join us, after mass, for Coffee/tea at the back of Church 

     Sunday 7th            NINETEENTH  SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                        Parish Mass 11am 
     Monday 8th            S Dominic, Pr 
     Tuesday 9th           S TERESA BENEDICTA OF THE CROSS                  
     Wednesday 10th    S LAWRENCE, Dc & Mr           No Mass 

     Thursday 11th        S Claire, V 
     Friday 12th             Feria     
     Saturday 13th         Feria                               Mass 10.30am 
     Sunday 14th           THE ASSUMPTION OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY         Parish Mass 11am 

 

PCC 
It is requested that all PCC members should be available for the Archdeacon’s Visitation on September 
7th at 6:45. The Archdeacon should like to meet all members and an opportunity for a question-and-
answer session; it is your opportunity to probe him with any concerns you may have! Please add this 
important date in your diary.  

ANTONIO 
It has now been confirmed that Antonio will be leaving us in September, and therefore, his final date will 
be 18th September. It has been suggested that we have a bring n’ share lunch on 11th September 
following the Mass. Please add your name to the list as to what you would like to bring and share. 
 

FR ANGUS; ALL SAINTS, NEW CROSS 
Many of us know Fr Angus, who will be celebrating his 50th Anniversary to the ministry of the Priesthood. 
We have been invited to celebrate this opportunity with him on Sunday 2nd October for the 10:30 Mass, 
followed by a lunch in the church hall at 1pm. You might be interested and to support him either for the 
Mass and lunch, or just for the lunch. However, I MUST know whether you would like to go by next 
Saturday for catering purposes. It is very early as many are away, so we need to know of a rough 
estimate. Please let me know after Mass today if you are interested in going, but no later than 11th 
August. 

THE PARQUET FLOOR!   
Should have been completed this week, however, the contractors let us down. They have assured us that 
they will be coming tomorrow and begin works to the nave altar, therefore, it has been decided that there 
will be no midweek mass on a Wednesday for the remaining weeks of August, and we will resume back 
in September. 
 

HOLIDAYS 
If you are fortunate to be going away, pleased do share with us as to where you may be going, so that we 
can pray for safe travelling, and a less stressful time at the airport and docks! 
 
Pastoral Matters: Including: Baptisms, Confirmation, Weddings, Funerals and Confessions. 
Contact: Fr David Lambert, St Matthias Vicarage, Wordsworth Road, N16 8DD.Tel: 0207 254 5063. 
www.stmchurch.co.uk  - Hall Enquiries: enquiries@stmatthiashalls.org.uk – 020 7923 2726 
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